
Sunday 19th September 
2025 

 
Gospel: Luke 16:1-13 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

You cannot serve God and 
wealth 

 
“Whoever is faithful in a very 
little is faithful also in much; 
and whoever is dishonest in a 
very little is dishonest also in 
much. If then you have not 
been faithful with the dishonest 
wealth, who will entrust to you 
the true riches? And if you 
have not been faithful with 
what belongs to another, who 
will give you what is your own? 

No slave can serve two mas-
ters; for a slave will either hate 
the one and love the other, or 
be devoted to the one and des-
pise the other. You cannot 
serve God and wealth.” 

St Joseph’s Catholic Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
19th September 2025 

In this issue… 

• Secondary School Visits 

• PTA 

• Salt and Ice Challenge 

• Cadenza 

• Contact Details 

• Prospective Governors 

• PTA Coffee Mornings 

• Celebrations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Secondary School Visits 
I have added Sir Richard Reynolds 
High School to the list at the back.  I 
authorise absences (please let the of-
fice know beforehand) to visit High 
Schools, I wouldn’t want your child to 
miss out.  If your child is in Year 5, it 
may be useful to visit High Schools next 
week (Douay Martyr’s, Gumley House, 
Gunnersbury School and St Mark’s) as 
next year your child will be away on 
their school journey. 
 

PTA 
Dear Parents, 
Hope the first couple of weeks back at school went well. 
The PTA Team is back at it, organising events for this term (all dates available in 
the school calendar) and we look forward to a lot of fun and fundraising activities. 
 
Our PTA committee tenure will come to an end in January 2026 and we are actively 
looking for the next committee to come forward.  PTA funds are vital to the school 
and our children and we are all so proud of what we have achieved over the past 
couple of years. We have seen our fundraising efforts 
going to good use, as well as built new friendships and had fun along the way. 
 
If you are interested in enriching the life of our children by taking part in the next 
PTA committee for 2 years, please get in touch at stjosephs_PTA@yahoo.com 
07590623048 (Simona) or let your class rep know. 
We will be there to help and support you along the way. 
Many thanks. 
 
The PTA Team 
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Salt and Ice Challenge 
I have been asked to share this by Ealing.  There has been an increase in reports where children 
put salt on their skin and press ice on top.  This creates a chemical reaction, rapidly lowering the 
temperature and causing cryogenic (cold) burns, similar to frostbite.  Children and young people 
may underestimate the harm as the cold numbs the skin, masking pain until significant damage has 
occurred.  This causes serious cold burns (like frostbite) and injuries often need medical interven-
tion.  Please look out for unexplained sores. 

Prospective Governors 
As Education Sunday comes around, many of you may be reflecting on your own time at school, or 
perhaps the reasons why you chose a Catholic School for your own Children. The Church has al-
ways recognised the importance of Catholic Schools in the passing on of faith and the part they play 
in our communities- our churches and schools work together. 
All of our schools and academies reflect the communities they come from and need the support of 
those communities. We are very grateful to all those volunteers who do this through their roles as 
School Governors and we are asking you on this Education Sunday to please consider if you could 
also help provide this support by becoming a school governor yourself. It does require time, but no 
other formal qualifications-all other training is provided. Any one over the age of 18 is able to apply 
and every board is made better by a variety of experience. More information about what you can ex-
pect as a governor can be found on the CES website or on the diocesan website Foundation Gover-
nors – Diocese of Westminster Education Service. 
If you are interested, please speak to your local school, or contact us at the Diocese on gover-
nors@rcdow.org.uk. 
 
Please see the flyer at the back of the newsletter. 

Cadenza 
Please look at the flyer at the back.  Applications for Cadenza 2025/26 are now open!  
With 19 different ensembles ranging from pre Grade 1 to Grade 6+ standard, experi-
enced tutors, a friendly atmosphere and monthly rehearsals in the heart of Ealing, Ca-
denza is the chosen music centre for many young musicians in West London.  We ca-
ter to over 200 students with our Orchestras, Wind Bands, Jazz Ensembles, String En-
sembles, Choirs, Percussion Ensembles, Theory classes, Guitar Ensembles and 
many more!! There really is something for every young musician at Cadenza. 
 

Contact Details 
If you have moved house or changed your phone number over the summer, 
please don’t forget to come to the office and complete a change of details 
form. It is imperative we have contact numbers for emergency purposes. 

PTA Coffee mornings for Nursery and Reception Parents 
The PTA are holding coffee mornings for Nursery and Reception parents as follows:  
Friday 26th September at 8.45am—Reception parents 
Friday 3rd October at 8.45am—Nursery parents 
Please see the back of the newsletter for further details. 

mailto:governors@rcdow.org.uk
mailto:governors@rcdow.org.uk
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Celebrations  

Religious Education Work of the Week awards are given to children who have shown that bit of 

extra effort in their RE lessons that week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Name Reason 

1EB Tara For beautiful work about how to look after God’s creation. 

1AP Kyra For sharing brilliant ways to look after our planet and be 
stewards of cration. 

2AF Noa For her wonderful Litany all about how God helps her and is 
always there for her. 

2SR Jamie For his great retelling of the Creation Story. 

2AS Ted For explaining how God created the World. 

3DB Hermione For excellent writing on the importance of prayer in the 
Christian home. 

3GS Iga For creating a set of rules that are guided by God, in order 
to welcome others into her home. 

3AR Olivia For recognising how Mary and Joseph helped Jesus when 
he was growing up. 

4JB Aleksandra For her use of scripture to trace Jesus’s family. 

4AS Lily For creating a beautifully and thoughtfully designed title 
page for our RE topic – People. 

4S Taro For being able to use scripture to explain Abraham and Sa-
rah’s response to God. 

5AL Blanka For creating an informative poster about a Peacemaker 
based on the qualities Paul wrote about. 

5MM Amelie For creating a fantastic pamphlet on the qualities of a 
peacemaker. 

5CR Nichelle For thinking deeply about the qualities God has given them. 

6LI Isla For using scripture to discuss and record examples of God’s 
unconditional love. 

6MS Vanessa For excellent explanation of how the Parable of the Lost 
Son teaches us about God’s unconditional love. 

6WL Seve For writing a super letter to St Paul – as Titus – referencing 
the teaching of Scripture. 
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Celebrations  

Headteacher awards are presented each week to children who the staff think have put that little bit 
of extra into their work.  Well done to the children listed below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Good Disciple awards are given to children who have shown exceptional love and kindness to fel-
low pupils and are helping to build God’s kingdom here and now.  Well done to the children listed 
below:  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Name Reason 

1EB Henryk For good writing about who he would invite for a tea party. 

1AP George For his fantastic sentence writing in English. 

2AF Alan For all his hard work and effort with his writing in English! 

2SR Sadbh For approaching all of her work with growing confidence and 
a positive attitude.  Well done! 

2AS Natalia For displaying excellent problem solving in Computing. 

3DB Lilaina For super work on partitioning numbers to 1000. 

3GS Gabriel and 
Isaac 

For using Scientific language when classifying rocks. 

3AR Katelyn For settling in so well to 3AR and her positive attitude to all 
her work. 

4JB Antoni For excellent use of similes in his character description. 

4AS Natan For showing excellent mathematical fluency and clearly ex-
plaining his understanding. 

4S Alisa For excellent hard work and participation in every lesson! 

5AL Blake For a positive start to Year 5 and excellent participation dur-
ing all lessons. 

5MM Jacob For settling into a new school so brilliantly. 

5CR Eloise For giving great encouragement during our PE lesson! 

6LI Onur For engaging well, making a positive start in all Y6 subjects. 

6MS Richie For his fantastic contributions to class discussions this 
week.  Well done! 

6WL Isabelle For giving a clear explanation of how the heart works in Sci-
ence. 

Phase Name Reason 

Lower Alicja 1AP For always being helpful to her peers. 

Middle Bea-Rose 3AR For kindness when helping a new child to settle in to 
3AR. 

Upper Semhal 6MS For going out of her way to comfort and be kind to an-
other child. 
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